
Hannah’s Day

2010

will be on Saturday the

24th July

From 3pm till late

Bring some food to share,

a bottle and a friend if

you wish



WHAT HANNAH’S DAY’S

ABOUT

This is the 6th Hannah’s Day party and Nigel

and I would love you to come along. Named for

my mum, Hannah’s Day is our way of keeping in

touch with folk we care about. You’re invited

because you’re one of those people.

It’s an Open Day party which means you can

come and go as you wish. Come at 3pm and stay

till the end if you want. Children are welcome

but in the afternoon only please.

The ‘community picnic’ idea worked so well last

year that we’re doing the same this time.

Please bring along some food (perhaps your

favourite dish - we had a brilliant selection last

year) to share with the other guests.

But if you can’t join us please keep in touch

anyway.

And whether you come or not, why not contact

someone you don’t often see to let them know

that you think of them and care about them.



2010 PARTY SPECIAL
If you came to our wedding you’ll probably remember the

Indian Drum Ceremony held in the evening of our special

day. If you didn’t you missed out on an absolutely amazing

event - but now you can join in with not just one but two

similar sessions, on Hannah’s Day.

Taken by June O’Neil, everyone sits in a circle and either

bangs or shakes something noisy to join in. June has agreed

to hold one drum session in the afternoon, starting about

4.30pm and another in the evening starting between

7.30 and 8pm.

June will be bringing a few instruments, but doesn’t have

many, so if you want to join in please bring something to

bash, shake or jangle. If you don’t have a proper drum of

your own you can bang an empty box or tin with your hands,

or a mixing bowl with a wooden spoon. Or you can join in

using a child’s tambourine, rattle, or even fill a small box or

jar with beads or dried beans and shake it.

If you are lucky enough to possess more than one real

instrument and don’t mind others using them, we’d be really

grateful if you could bring them with you. (Make sure

they’re marked in some way to identify them as yours in

case they get mislaid.)

June is giving her time for nothing so if you do join in, it

would be appreciated if you could give a small donation as a

thank-you

Depending on numbers and popular vote, drum sessions will

be held either at our home or on one of the grassy areas

just outside.


